Axelson, John

From: Lindblom, Steven

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 11:01 AM
To: Axelson, John

Subject: FW: Water

Importance: High

From: Neslin, David

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2011 3:18 PM
Ta: Lindblom, Steven

Cc: Ash, Margaret

Subject: FW: Water

Importance: High

Steve, what should our response be to their first request? Thanks, Dave

From: Daryl and Cynthia Burkhart [mailto:burkhartB0526@msn.com]
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2011 10:14 AM

To: Neslin, David

Cc: Jerry Sonnenberg {Weld)

Subject: Water

Importance: High

Dear Mr. Neslin:

We heard you on the radic stating that the COGCC would test water subject to contamination through fracking activities.
We have a fracking operation starting up four-tenths of a mile west of us. Since the aquifer runs towards us, we are
requesting that COGCC perform pre and post water tests (mining package) to ensure that our well is not contaminated.
Our property is at: 1/25 1/45W S15 T9N R67.

Second, we would like the name and telephone numbers of the company and the contact person for this operation; we
know Rubicon sold, but are not sure to whom.

Finally, as stated previously, we do hold the COGCC responsible for enforcing agricultural noise standards as outlined in
your rules and regulations. We do have pregnant cows and feeders that will be adversely affected. This is our business
and we have a right to maintain this business and a right to recover damages. As you might remember, our feeders lost
50 pounds each during Rubicon's activities last year, We have a on-site scale and will weigh these animals previous to
the startup of these operations; you are invited to observe our weighing of these animals.

Thank you for your quick response.

Daryl and Cynthia Burkhart
970-897-3195

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Specialist



